
PET FOOD RECALL 
 

Mars Petcare US has announced an voluntary recall of all products produced at their Everson, PA facility 
beginning February 18, 2008 until July 29, 2008.  The pet food is being recalled because of potential 
contamination with Salmonella Schwarzengrund. 
 
Ol’Roy, Pedigree and Special Kitty are among the brands being recalled. 
 
In the event that consumers believe they have purchased products affected by this recall, they should 
return the product to the store where they purchased it for a full refund.  Specific product details and other 
information can be found at www.petcare.mars.com. 


